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To: Honorable Board of Supervisors

From: Supervisor Dave Pine
 

 
Subject: Reappointment to the Emergency Medical Care Committee
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Recommendation for the reappointment of Dr. Elden M. S
Medical Care Committee representing Emergency Physician for a term ending March 
31, 2016. 
 
   
 
BACKGROUND: 
The responsibility of the Emergency Medical Care Committee is to review annually each 
of the ambulance services operating and offered within the County, as well as first aid 
practices in the County. The Committee establishes and monitors emergency care 
guidelines, presents recommendations to improve emergency care, and establishes and 
monitors critical patient treatment and transfer guidelines.
 
DISCUSSION: 
Dr. Elden M. Schuller has served on the Emergency Medical Care Committee since 
February 12, 2009 and wishes to be reappointed.  
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